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September 26" 2017

Mr. Tyler Ruest

Golf Course Superintendent
Dalewood Golf Club
7465 Dale Road, Cobourg Ontario K9A 4J7

Dear Tyler,

The Senior Men’s Group wishes to pass on our appreciation for the work done on the golf
course over the past year.

At the Annual General Meeting a motion was passed unanimously to thank yourself, your
staff and the Greens Committee for the outstanding work in restoring the condition of the
golf club following the severe damage from the 2016 drought and the flooding and wet
ground in the spring of 2017.

It was with pride that we were able to show off our course and its condition during our
interclub matches with our Kawartha counterparts in August of this year.

Please pass on the thanks from all members of the Senior Golf Group to each member of
your staff for your accomplishments this year.

Regards,

T

> FGwyer Moore

President,
Dalewood Senior Golf Group

ce: Neil Pemberton, Director Dalewood Golf Club



